GOV. MSG. NO.

EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS

HONOGLULU

LINDA LINGLE
GOVERNOR

January 23, 2006

The Honorable Robert Bunda, President
and Members of the Senate

Twenty-Third State Legislature

Hawaii State Capitol, Room 003

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Mr. President and Members of the Senate:

I am pleased to provide two (2 ) copies of the Progress Report to the Governor
and Legislature of the State of Hawaii Regarding State Support for Achieving Hawaii’s
Renewable Portfolio Standards, pursuant to Chapter 196-41 (c) (3), Hawaii Revised
Statutes. The report will also be posted on the Department of Business, Economic
Development, and Tourism'’s web site] http://www state.hi.us/dbedt/energy.

Sincerely,
LINDA LINGLE

Enclosures

¢: The Honorable J. Kalani English, Chair,
Energy Environment and International Affairs
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